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30
th

 June 2017 

Dates for your diaries 

Inset Dates   24
th

 & 25
th

 July 

Inset Dates (2017/18) 4
th

 Sept 17, 26
th

 Jan 18, 19
th

 Feb 18,  

25
th

 May 18, 23
rd

 July 18 
Non-Uniform Day (donations for FoSS raffle)   Friday 14

th
 July 

Summer Production Dates     Tue 18
th
 1.30pm & Wed 19

th
 July 6.30pm 

Weekly Update from Mrs McCarthy 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am pleased to inform you that our Mosaic Awards for this week have been  

presented to;  

Willow Class  Beech Class  Maple Class  Rowan Class  Oak Class  
Freddie                Charlie D                Cara                   Daniel                Isabella 

Rose                     Radi                       Riley                   Luke                  Victoria 

Isaac                                                                                                     Brooke 

We welcomed our new Reception pupils to Sparsholt today for their first ‘Stay and Play’ Session.  It was lovely to see 

them and we look forward to seeing them again next Thursday at 2.15pm. 

Welcome home to all our Year 6’s, Miss Barber and Mr Lamb!  I hope that all the children  

had a wonderful time.  Miss Barber and Mr Lamb have thoroughly enjoyed spending the  

week with the children, who have all demonstrated our MOSAIC values to the highest  

standard.  Thank you to Miss Barber and Mr Lamb, who I am sure are ready for a rest  

this weekend! 

Thank you to all the children who danced on Saturday at the Sparsholt Fete.  Well done! 

Congratulations to our Lacrosse team who represented the South in the Pop Lacrosse  

Nationals last weekend in Sheffield.    We played against the top teams in the country  

and came in the top 16 out of 30 teams.  This is a fantastic achievement and we are so  

proud of the children.  Thank you again to all the parents, Julia Bose, Mrs Gwilliam and  

Mrs Laver who supported the event. 

All the children will be completing events next week in preparation for our Sports Day  

on Monday 10th July.  Please can I ask that children have PE kit in school all week,  

including a pair of trainers. 

Just a reminder that the pupil reports will be sent home on Friday 7th July. 

 

Kind regards 

Lindsay McCarthy  - Headteacher   

Last chance! Music tuition from September 2017 

With our Year 6’s leaving us we have some space for paid-for music tuition.  Recorder (Yr 2+) – 2 spaces, 

Clarinet (Yr 3+) – 1 space, Flute (Yr 3+) – 1 space, Keyboard (Yr 2+) – 2 spaces.  First-come-first-served.  

Please contact the school office if interested. 

Father’s Day Raffle Fundraiser 

We raised £140.18 in total and the lucky winners were Bonnie Stagg, Clare Davies and Kerry Rawson. 

Thanks again to MASH, Upham, Alfred's, Bowman and Betteridge breweries and Montezuma's for the 

prizes and to all the parents for their support. All proceeds to the playground fund. 

Sparsholt Fete update from FoSS 

A huge thanks to those who helped with the fete, and donated toys and books, last weekend. We raised just 

over £120 and it was wonderful to be included in such a great event - many thanks. 



End of Term Lunch Invoices 

Lunch invoices up to and including Friday 21
st
 July will be sent out in book bags on the last day of term.  

You can use our online facility (via the Sparsholt School website) to pay the outstanding amounts.  If you 

would prefer to pay by cheque or cash, please return the invoice with your payment to school w/c 5
th

 

September 2017. 

For those Year 6 children leaving us on Friday 21
st
 July who do not have siblings remaining at the school, 

you will find an invoice in your child’s book bag on Wednesday 19
th

 July (for meals taken up to and 

including Wednesday 19
th
 July).  If your child is having a meal on the following Thursday and/or Friday 

please include an additional £2.15 per meal with your remittance which must be returned to school by 

Friday 21
st
 July latest. You will not be able to pay on line after the end of this term.  

Any outstanding invoices for Year 6 children with siblings in school will be transferred to that sibling’s 

account at the end of July.   

End of Term Trip, Sports Clubs and After School Kid’s Club Invoices 

Invoices will be sent out to parents for outstanding amounts owed to the school (School Clubs, Trips and 

Extended School Provision (after school club) on Friday 7
th
 July.  We would very much appreciate full 

settlement before the end of the school year – thank-you. 

‘CrawleyFest’ returns to Crawley Village for its third year running on Friday 25th & Saturday 26th 

August 2017. 

Co-organised by Amelia, William and Imogen Baker’s Dad, CrawleyFest is a fun and friendly boutique 

festival in the village of Crawley. 

Join us for a Friday Night Warm Up Party and a Saturday of DJs, Live Bands, Dancing, Drinking, Eating, 

Crafting, Meditating and Yoga with loads of cool stuff for kids to do, over the August Bank Holiday 

weekend. 

This year the event is raising money for The Murray Parish Trust and other local good causes. The Murray 

Parish Trust are raising funds for the Children's Trauma Unit at Southampton General Hospital. 

Info and tickets at www.facebook.com/crawleyfest - Under 12s go free! 


